
From: Peter Winder   
Sent: 27 April 2023 14:09 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: UTT/23/0950/PINS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  

With reference to the above application for planning approval I once again strongly object to this proposal. 

 
My comments made regarding Planning Application UTT/22/0267/FUL remain "With the recent increase in 

residential developments along the B1256, and no doubt more to come, traffic flow to/from the M11 will 
continue to increase and with it more noise/air pollution as has already been raised in previous comments 
and this development will only add further to this. Congestion on the J8 roundabout will become 
intolerable." 
 
The statement above is reinforced by the fact that since my previous objection, planning approval has 
been granted to Weston Homes for a further 6 houses and a plot of land nearby is advertised with planning 
for another 6 homes. 
 
The proposed development is ridiculously close to Junction 8 of the M11 where even the slightest or minor 
of accidents or incidents causes utter chaos and we are to believe that this will not be made any worse by 
the introduction of some 500 traffic movements per day. Really! 
 
There is nothing in this new application that makes me see it in a new light and I hope that it gets the same 
response with the 100's of objections that the last application received and the the powers that be have the 
good sense, as they did before, to reject this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Winder 

 

 




